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    Friday 25th October 

 

    Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Ancient High House – Wednesday 20th November 
 

 
As part of History this term, Year 2 are learning about the fire of London. We have arranged a visit to 
Ancient High House. The children will explore the house and learn all the key facts surrounding the fire of 
London. They will also have the opportunity to participate in a wattle and daub activity, where they will 
build their own wattle and daub wall.  
  

   The trip will be accompanied by Miss Gilbert and several other adults. In order to leave on time please            
   ensure your child is dropped off at 8.30am.     
 
   We are asking for a contribution of £8.50 towards the cost of the trip;   
 

Please log into your Scopay account to give consent/contribution for the trip. 
  

The children can bring a packed lunch or receive a school meal. Please select this option prior to completing 
your consent.  

 
   The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 13th November. 
    
    Thank you for your continued support.  
 
    Yours Sincerely, 
 
    Miss Gilbert 
    Year 2 Class Teacher 
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